
 

 MEC #080817018 

October 16, 2018 

 

City of Columbia 

Clinton Smith 

701 East Broadway 

Columbia, Missouri 65205 

 

 

RE:  Case #18-76: Discovery Park South PD Plan 

 

 

Mr Smith, 

 

I am writing to you on behalf of P1316, LLC regarding the request for 

approval of a PD Plan to be known as Discovery Park South. 

   

We are requesting to withdraw case #18-76.  The owners may submit 

a different proposal for this tract in the future. 

  

Please contact me should you have any questions. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

McClure Engineering Company 

 

 

 

Christopher M. Sander, PE, PLS 
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